Dear Parents- - Apnl 24, 2007

GEMS is celebrating a very successful and positive 2007 Health Fair, put on by
our PTA. Thanks to all who contributed time and energy toward that success.

GEMS has learned that there was a mix-up on the permission slips for the Ident-
A-Kid program. In an attempt to be helpful, volunteers photographed and fingerprinted
students who were thought to have forgotten their permission slips. The District is
currently awaiting the return of all the pictures and information that was sent to Ident-A-
Kid. Parents who did not authorize this activity may collect the pictures and prints from
the GEMS Office. GEMS will notify you when those matenials have been retumed. Any
such materials not claimed will be shredded. Wﬂ apologize for any inconvenience or
concerns caused by this sltuatmn

Sincerely,
C. Stefani, Principal



